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Information Request DPU 1-2 

 
Request: 
 
Electric Distribution Companies refer to Attachment A, Table 2. Please provide the information 
specified in columns B through E, and columns J through K (see instructions provided at the 
bottom of the worksheet). 
 
Response: 
 
Please see Attachment DPU 1-1, Table 2, for the requested information.  The data included in 
Column B and Column C reflects Massachusetts Electric and Nantucket Electric combined.  
Please note, the discount provided on Rate R-2 changed from 29% to 32% effective October 1, 
2019 as a result of the Department’s order in D.P.U. 18-150.  Also, the period for this analysis 
was extended to October 2017 to include the applicable reconciliation period of October 2017 
through September 2018 reflected in the Company’s Residential Assistance Adjustment Factors 
(“RAAFs”) effective in 2019.  The Company used this period to calculate the Illustrative 2019 
RAAFs in Attachment DPU 1-1, Table 3. 
 
Columns J through K were removed in the revised Attachment A provided by the Department on 
July 2, 2020 and are not included in this response. 


